
Eighth Grade Parents & Guardians are invited to visit

the Science Fair projects from

Mrs. Paszkowski’s
Eighth Grade Science Classes

on:

Thursday, October 31, 2024

11:00 am- 11:45 am

Location: Cass Junior High School Gym

★ Please park in the back of the school.
★ There will be someone at the gym doors to check you in.
★ You will only have access to the gym.

Questions? Email Mrs. Paszkowski: spaszkowski@cassd63.org
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